
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 3:50 PM 
Subject: <b>August Autism Practice Group Topic- Entry Into School!</b> 
To: 
 

 

Dear Practitioners and Service Coordinators, 

 

Are your families ready for back to school!? It’s OK if they’re not. It can be a very 

intimidating process. Our Autism Practice Group for August will be centered around the 

transition period into the school system. We’ll share strategies that may help and 

provide support through this time, as it can be very overwhelming. 

 

Join Cindy LeGrand, SLP, BCBA and Jessica Dempsey, BCBA on Friday, August 26th 

from 12pm-1pm. 

 

To register, please cut and paste this link into your internet browser: 

 

Registration (gototraining.com) 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

The WV Birth to Three Professional Development Team 

mailto:dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov
http://gototraining.com/

